
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Home learning 
Home learning will be sent via Seesaw every Friday to be completed by the following Thursday. This 
will consist of reading (preferably daily), spelling/ phonics and maths. We suggest that you spend at 
least 20 minutes on the things that will support your child’s learning the most, in addition to regular 
reading. Please keep the home learning book at home (you can use this to complete any written tasks 
in) and instead upload evidence to Seesaw. 
 

Reading books 
Your child will be bringing home a phonics 
reader, as well as a picture book from our 
Y1 library to share at home. Please can 
phonic reader books and the Reading 
Diaries be in school every day please. We 
will have a box for books you wish to 
change and every child should change their 
books at least once a week. 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 This term our theme is ‘What a Wonderful World’. To develop creative writing, we will be using ‘The 
Snail and the Whale’ by Julia Donaldson. There is a wealth of further resources to support your child’s 
learning on the school website and if you have any queries – please email your child’s class teacher. 

                      Mrs Kerr and Ms Franklin                              Mrs Boulton 
rabbits@holbrookprimaryschool.com badgers@holbrookprimaryschool.com 

 

 

  

 

Summer term theme 
 

‘What a wonderful World’ 

English - Our English work will focus on the book ‘Katie in London’, which we will then use as a basis 
for writing information texts. 

Maths – Focusing on multiplication, division and factions.  
Science - Our Science work will consist of looking at plants and animals. 
History - In History, we will be looking at how seaside holidays have changed.  
Geography - We will be learning about what it is like to life by the coast. 
Computing – We are practising our mouse and computer skills by creating digital paintings and 
writing.  
Art – We will be looking at painting on texture and collaging.  
RE – We will be looking at Judaism and the importance of Shabbat. 
DT – We will be creating structure such a pier for the seaside.  
Music – Pitch and tempo. 
PSHE - Staying healthy and mental wellbeing. 

   

PE 
PE days are still Monday and Friday 

-The children should continue to come in to school in 
their PE kits.  They should wear black shorts or jogging 
bottoms with their PE house team t-shirt and their 
normal royal blue Holbrook School jumper/ cardigan or 
Holbrook School fleece.  
-Earrings should be removed or covered for PE days.  
-Please can you ensure that, if they are wearing trainers 
with laces, they can do them up independently. 
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